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20th July 2020, 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are advising you in advance that access to Breakfast Club and After School Club facilities will be 

limited when we return to school in September.  

 

At the moment, government guidance states that we will need to remain in our bubbles, so the 

children will not be able to move from one group to another and how we manage this will need to be 

planned for carefully. We will of course update you when plans have been finalised.  

 

In the meantime, please try to make alternative arrangements where possible. 

 

We are expecting the school day to start and finish at the normal times (8.45am-3pm) when we return. 

Again, we will let you know how this will be managed pending any updates from the DfE and at the 

latest, just before the start of term. 

 

Please make sure that you check the school website or Facebook pages regularly for the updates. 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support. 

 

Mr Snow 

Interim Executive Headteacher 
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